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Useful Contact Numbers:
· Newcastle Vision Support – 0191 232 7292

· Social Care Direct on 0191 2788377 from 8am to 6pm

· In an emergency situation out of these hours contact the Emergency Duty Team on 0191 2328520

· Victim First on 0800 011 3116
· Newcastle Carers on 0191 275 5060
· Always contact the police or ambulance service in an emergency on 999 
· Non emergency police 101
Opening Hours:
· Monday – Closed

· Tuesday – Friday – 10:00am - 4:00pm

Other Formats:
This newsletter is available in large print, Braille, CD and email.  If you would like it in a different format please contact the office.  It is much cheaper for us to send the newsletters out by email.

Registered Charity No: 115815

Company Limited by Guarantee: 5865697
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Welcome

Welcome to the autumn newsletter for 2019.  This newsletter includes some information about our future events.  Please see below for further details along with other important updates.  Thank you for your continued support. 
Christmas Meal 2019

Our very popular Christmas Meal is back this year on Thursday 12th December at the Copthorne Hotel.  Please ring the office if you require a booking form as payment of £20 and meal choices need to be in by Friday 22nd November.  There will be no transport available, so we ask you to make your own arrangements. If you require assistance with booking a place then please contact the office on 0191 232 7292.
Message from Sue, CEO

For those who attended our event in August your donations raised a total of £300-00 which we will use to host another event - thank you all that attended.  We have received notification of an anonymous donor who has very kindly contacted Music in Hospitals and has paid for six music concerts for us.  On behalf of everyone Sue would like to say a very big thank you, all donations are really appreciated and enable NVS to continue to support our service users.

Diaries and Calendars
We now have a stock of VIP diaries and wall calendars.  Please pop into the office to take a look.  We have them at a discounted price and have a new kind of wall calendar to see.  Prices range from £5 for the pocket diaries to £6.60 for the new landscape wall calendar.  We also have some different sized Telephone and Address books for either £7.50 or £8.50.

Taxis

With effect from 1st November 2019 the cost of taxi journeys will increase to £3-00 each way per person.  This is due to the increase in fares by the taxi company.  
Volunteers 

NVS are currently looking for some volunteers who can help to support the many activities we have going on.  Roles are available in social group support, such as Music, Art, History, IT and general social group, as well as office support.  If you would like more information then please contact Julie on 0191 232 7292 or email julie@newcastlevisionsupport.org.uk.
SAFE Course

Many of our service users when they first have contact with NVS attend the Sight Awareness for Everyone (SAFE) course.  This is a 7 week course that introduces people to a range of services and products that can help them with their sight loss.  It is a good opportunity to meet new people and get to know the staff at NVS.  From this course we hope that people take the next step to join some of our social groups and have a good knowledge on where they can get support.  This course is very popular and there is a waiting list.  SAFE runs continuously throughout the year with one more course squeezed in before Christmas.  If you are interested in attending a course then please speak to Jacqui or Judith who can add you to the waiting list for a course in the New Year.
Charles Bonnet Support Group

From the NHS website – Charles Bonnet syndrome causes a person whose vision has started to deteriorate to see things that aren’t real (hallucinations).  The hallucinations may be simple patterns, or detailed images of events, people or places.  They’re only visual and don’t involve hearing things or any other sensations.  It is important to be aware that hallucinations associated with Charles Bonnet syndrome are caused by failing eyesight.  They’re not caused by a mental health problem or dementia.  People with Charles Bonnet syndrome are usually aware that the visions aren’t real, even if they’re vivid.  Always see your GP if you’re experiencing hallucinations so they can investigate the cause.

NVS are hoping to start a Charles Bonnet Support Group in the New Year.  If you are interested in attending please call the office on 0191 232 7292 and put your name on the list so we can inform you when it will be starting.

Vintage project: 

Technology service: 

In July we ran a technology day in MEA House together with RNIB to demonstrate the latest access technology, including the Orbit reader Braille display and the new “Guide Connect” software from Dolphin systems. We also demonstrated more mainstream items such as tablets, smartphones and smart speakers.  The day was very successful with around 25 people receiving help and support.  We hope to run another technology event in 2020. 

Our tablet class continues to run on a Tuesday morning between 10:30am and 1pm.  If you currently have a tablet or smartphone and want to learn how to use it more effectively, or you are thinking of buying a tablet or smartphone and are wondering what it can do, then you may want to consider joining the tablet class. To add your name to the waiting list or to find out more, please call Penny or Angus on 0191 2327292. 

We also run an IT class in partnership with Newcastle city learning on a Tuesday afternoon between 1:30pm and 3:30pm where you can learn to use computers to read and write email, use the internet and do tasks such as word processing or spreadsheets.  If this interests you and you wish to join the class in January then please call Penny or Angus on 0191 2327292 to find out more.    

Groups and events: 

Our art class continues to run on a Thursday morning between 10:30am and 12:30pm in MEA House.  The class enables people with sight loss to create their own art with help and guidance from a local artist.  If you are interested in joining the class then please call Angus on 0191 2327292 to register your interest. 

History group: 

Our local history group in partnership with Newcastle city learning continues to run on a Tuesday afternoon in MEA House between 2pm and 3:45pm. The group looks at local history in the north east with participants able to learn about specific topics each week and share their own memories and experiences. If you would be interested in joining the group in January 2020 then please call Angus on 0191 2327292 for more information and to register your interest. 

Hatton Gallery: 

We ran visits to the Hatton Gallery in August and October to look at two exhibitions and for people to create their own art. In August we looked at large outdoor sculptures and service users got to create their own sculptures using unusual materials.  In October, we looked at two exhibitions which explored how printing techniques are used in art, and Service users were then given the chance to try their hand at printing and create their own prints. If you are interested in attending the next visit to the Hatton Gallery, please call Angus on: 0191 232 7292.

North East Action on Transport:

The NEAT group met in July and October, and are currently working on projects with Stagecoach and Nexus.  In July, staff from stagecoach gave a presentation about new vehicles which will be equipped with audio visual announcements, and the group were invited to help test vehicles which will be coming in to service with this technology on-board. In October, the diversity officer from Nexus attended, and subjects discussed included accessibility of bus timetables and the new metro carriages. 

The next meeting is likely to be December.  If you are interested in joining NEAT then please call Angus on 0191 2327292 for more details. 

Safeguarding
Telephone Preference Service (TPS) 
The Telephone Preference Service (TPS) is a central opt out register whereby individuals can register their wish not to receive unsolicited sales and marketing telephone calls. As TPS registration only prevents marketing calls, organisations will still be able to call you for the purposes of genuine market research.  It is a legal requirement that companies do not make such calls to numbers registered on the TPS.
If you wish to register with the Telephone Preference Service (TPS) you may do so by calling the registration line on 0345 070 0707 or visiting their website www.tpsonline.org.uk.  You can register landlines and mobile telephone numbers.  This registration is FREE.  If you require assistance with this please call the office on 0191 232 7292.

What’s on
October:
( Wed 30th – CU Wed – Melanie Bramley from Healthwatch – Rooms 5 and 6. 

November:
( Wed 20th – Mac Group - TBC – watch out for your monthly    letter.

( Wed 27th – CU Wed – Wiltshire Farm Foods, Christmas Selection – Auditorium. 

December:

( Wed 4th – Ukulele music event – MEA House, Auditorium. Please call the office to book a place. 
( Thurs 12th – Copthorne Christmas Lunch – Please see enclosed letter for further information.
January 2020:

· Wed 8th – Music Concert – location to be confirmed.

· Wed 15th – MAC – Virgin Money – musicians, entertainment and refreshments
Newsletter


October 2019





Headlines





Christmas Meal pg. 3


Diaries and Calendars  pg. 4


Taxis pg. 4


Charles Bonnet Support Group pg. 5


What’s on  pg. 9








…..and many more articles inside!











Headlines





pg. 4


  pg. 5


  pg. 6


pg. 6


pg. 8








…..and many more articles inside!











Headlines





pg. 4


  pg. 5


  pg. 6


pg. 6


pg. 8








…..and many more articles inside!











Headlines





pg. 4


  pg. 5


  pg. 6


pg. 6


pg. 8








…..and many more articles inside!











Headlines





pg. 4


  pg. 5


  pg. 6


pg. 6


pg. 8








…..and many more articles inside!











Headlines





pg. 4


  pg. 5


  pg. 6


pg. 6


pg. 8








…..and many more articles inside!











Headlines





pg. 4


  pg. 5


  pg. 6


pg. 6


pg. 8








…..and many more articles inside!











Headlines





pg. 4


  pg. 5


  pg. 6


pg. 6


pg. 8








…..and many more articles inside!















